From: Val Russell 
Sent: 08 September 2015 17:25
To: Planning
Cc: Caroline Ford
Subject: Appln 15/00839/REM

Apoligies for our late comments.
 

As we have not been given a separate form on which to submit our comments, I am sending these to you online.  Please confirm that this is acceptable.
 

Our comments are:  No objections, but the following comments:-
Last time we asked:-

What is planned at the point where Canal Lane and the spine road cross?  How will Canal Lane be protected from vehicles driving off the spine road?  (Answer:  The road will narrow here as a traffic calming measure, with gates either side.)  THIS MUST NOT BE FORGOTTEN.
The parking arrangements are insufficient, causing vehicles to park on the road which will cause problems.

 

Regards
Valerie Russell
Clerk to Bodicote Parish Council 

